Karen Reynolds

My concern is with Permit condition II.K.5, which prevents DOE from burying the grout at
Hanford if the waste does not meet the disposal site's waste acceptance criteria. 2000 gallons of
treated waste would be a trivial amount of waste in ERDF compared to the current inventory. Why
would you potentially create and interstate transit crises for such a trivial impact? Please remove
this permit condition.



